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Recently Deceased  
 

Eileen Cawley  
Gracie Magee 

Ann Walsh  
Olive Egan  

Shiela Brennan 
Dale Spence  

John O’Sullivan  
Ted Moynihan  

Rita Sheehan  

Maura Aspell  
 

Anniversaries  
 

Sean Ahern 
William Glover 

Thomas Boyce 
Larry Dowd  

 
Months Mind 

 

Olive Byrne  
 

 

 

 

The April Meeting of the 

Medjugorje Prayer Group 

will take place on Tuesday 

next 6
th

 April  at 8.pm in 

the Parish Centre all are 

welcome to attend  

 

 

 

Parish Trip to 

Tuscany  

We are running a 

parish trip to 

Tuscany on 

August 5th Please 

see notices in 

Church Porch for more 

details or call into the Parish 

Office  

Numbers are now filling up 

so book early to avoid 

disappointment  
 

Trip to Medugorje  

14th May 2010  
Cost €629 all inclusive  

Some places still 
available  
Booking forms available 

from the parish office or  
Contact Noreen O’Connor  

4602436  

Many thanks to all who 
supported last weeks 

Church Gate Collection 
in aid of Sunshine 

House the amount 
collected here was 

€2410 

. 

Mass times this week 

During Easter Week from 

Monday 5th April   to 

Saturday 10
th

 April 

inclusive there will be only 

one Morning Mass at 

10.00am. Vigil Mass on 

Saturday 10
th

 April as 

usual at 6.30pm. 
 

 

Grateful thanks to all who 

helped in the preparation and 

to all who took part in our 

Easter Ceremonies  The Priests 

of  the Parish wish all our 

parishioners and visitors to our 

parish a Happy & Holy Easter 

and thank 

you for your continued  

friendship and support 

 

Easter Dues 

Many thanks to all who have  

Returned their Easter Dues  

Dues envelopes may be left 

into the sacristy or parish 

office or left in the wall safe 

at rear of church. 

 

 

 

The Holy Ghost Missions have 

asked us to acknowledge with 

thanks the sum of €4107.05 

donated here from their 

envelope appeal a few weeks 

ago. 

 

 

Trocaire Boxes 

 

Any one wishing to return 

their Trocaire Boxes may 

leave them into the parish 

office or Sacristy before 23
rd

 

April  

 

 
 

Financial News 
House to House €1205 
Share €1000 

 
 

HAPPY EASTER  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Alleluia  Alleluia  Alleluia 


